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Have your say on 
plans for the A641 

We want to hear your 
thoughts on the latest 

proposals for the A641

A641 Improvement 
Scheme

Concept sketch showing 
proposed changes on the 
A641 through Brighouse
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VISION 2024

Calderdale, Kirklees and Bradford 
councils are working with West Yorkshire 
Combined Authority to develop a series of 
improvements to the A641.

Proposals have been developed to deliver a 
more efficient transport network, prioritise 
public transport, cycling and walking, and 
create better quality places.

Feedback from the 2021 consultation has 
been used to develop a preferred option 
for the scheme that we are presenting here.  
Feedback that you provide will help to 
shape the scheme as we develop detailed 
designs.  Once we have prepared our 
detailed designs, you will have a chance to 
comment in summer 2023. 

To find out more and take part, please visit 
yourvoice.westyorks-ca.gov.uk/a641 
between 28 November and 6 January 
2023.

If you cannot access the consultation online 
and would like to request a paper copy, 
please contact us on:

yourvoice@westyorks-ca.gov.uk 

0113 245 7676   (Metroline)

When you have finished with this leaflet please recycle it
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